
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

SACBO Board of Directors approves new environmental mitigation works 

for 4.5 million  

 

The SACBO Board of Directors has examined and has unanimously decided to 

adopt further mitigation measures in the areas surrounding the airport grounds, 

thus responding to requests from Council representatives of the Municipality and 

Province of Bergamo.  

Specifically, 4.5 million euros have been allocated to fund new mitigation works 

on approximately 250 private habitations, in addition to the sum of 3 million 

which has already been designated for measures currently in the executive 

planning phase to be carried out on approximately 170 habitations located in the 

municipalities of Orio al Serio, Grassobbio, Seriate and Bagnatica. This is the 

most significant investment in mitigation works made by SACBO to date, and 

joins the 2.5 million spent in 2013 on 9 schools and 125 habitations, bringing the 

total amount invested to 10 million. 

SACBO will begin contacting the Municipal Administrations involved in the 

new allocation of mitigation funds, in order to indicate the areas which have 

been identified for the carrying out of this next wave of works and the criteria 

that led to their selection. 

 

 

Grassobbio (BG), 29 September 2016  
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